
Site Report – Igiugig School – March, 2022
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Kristin Henke, Head Teacher

Outstanding Activities and Events
Igiugig School LIbrary hosted two events for children.

Dr. Seuss Birthday Read Aloud and Tinker Boxes.

Children Creating Designs

Celebrating Dr. Seuss's Birthday with Read Alouds, Games, and Snacks
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Personnel
Ida, our cook, and Renae, our custodian, have both put in a lot of extra effort over the past week to feed
people and to clean up our school for our many visitors. We appreciate their time, effort, and flexibility.

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress
Erika passed her Writing Level 5 Prompt. Kaya passed her Level 4 Reading EOL.

We are covering Science standards with projects this month.

Technology Progress
Students were engaged in Outschool Classes learning to paint watercolor scenes and draw birds.

Painting Landscapes.

Facility Update
Update

Our school is being kept shiny clean. New whiteboards were installed in two of our three classrooms.

LSAC Activity
No meeting this month
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Volunteer Report
Many parents volunteered their time to support children, teachers, and one another during the past week.
Our school cook served over 40 people so that community members could join our students for lunch on
several days. The school was extra clean for Jon's funeral. Many students and parents worked to set up,
decorate, and clean up.

Student Government hosted Movie Night with popcorn and student store items.

Professional Development
Martha, our preschool teacher, attended teacher training this past month.

Pupil Attendance
We have a current enrollment of 28 students. Students want to be in school here and have good attendance
when they are present in Igiugig.

Playing Fun Games During Whole-School PE

Student and Staff Safety

Subsistence Calendar
High School and Middle Students have almost completed building a dogsled.

Other
Students and staff grieve the loss of our bright shining student, Jon. He was our storyteller, a kind and gentle
helper who was usually smiling. He was a true friend to all the kids here because he was so much fun to be
with.
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